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I understand from the Home Office that

PRIME MINISTER

Lord Plowden, whose term as Chairman of the
Police Negotiating Body is coming to an end

shortly, is likely to seek a valedictory meeting

with you. His term as Chairman of the Top

Salaries Review Body runs out in April. The
Home Office think that it would be worth seeing
him given the range of his activities; shall

we agree if he approaches us?
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